
Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are delighted to let you know, Earls Gymnastics is offering every pupil a FREE 
gymnastics lesson during September 2025 at either our Halesowen or Oldbury 
centres. 

This is part of our commitment to supporting healthy, active lifestyles for children 
across Sandwell and Dudley boroughs — and we would love to welcome your child to 
experience the fun and benefits of gymnastics. 

Our classes are: 

    Mini Gym Classes – For children aged 3–4 years (preschool) 

    School Years Classes – For children aged 5–11 years 

Every pupil is entitled to one free trial session during September,  an ideal 
introduction to gymnastics in a safe, structured, and friendly environment, led by our 
fully trained coaches. 

How to book your child’s free session: 
✔ Visit our website: www.earlsgymnastics.co.uk  
✔ Book Now: Book a Class Online: 
✔ Choose your preferred centre (Halesowen or Oldbury) and class (Mini Gym or School 
Years) 
✔ Book directly via our online booking system (Class4Kids) — it’s quick and easy! 
 

Thank you for supporting children’s physical activity and development. We hope to 
welcome your child soon! 

Warm regards, 
 
The Earls Gymnastics Team 
   0121 544 4004 
       info@earlsgymnastics.co.uk 
  www.earlsgymnastics.co.uk  
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